
 
 
 

MIDWAY 

NURSING HOME 

 
 

 
 
April 8, 2021 
COVID / Visitation Update 
 
Greetings from Midway Nursing Home! 
 
While we are waiting for the remaining staff and resident COVID test results to be 
returned, there are no new additional positive COVID cases thus far and all residents 
remain asymptomatic.   
 
Precautionary quarantine continues through April 15th and visitation remains on pause 
until all test results are returned with no additional positive cases found.  We will notify 
you via recorded calls and on our website at www.midwaynursinghome.com  as soon as 
we are able to resume visitation. Units not on precautionary quarantine may be able to 
resume visitation, depending on the pending test results. 
 
We are in the process of securing COVID vaccination proof from visitors so that in the 
near future, we can coordinate visitors and residents that are fully vaccinated in a 
designated area where barriers will be removed. If you are fully vaccinated, we ask that 
you provide us with a copy of your CDC COVID Vaccination Card.     
 
We are partnered with our pharmacy, Procare for ongoing COVID vaccines for residents 
and staff.  Our next clinic is tomorrow. 
 
Virtual/Facetime visits are available daily.  We highly encourage you to call to schedule 
a Virtual/Facetime visit with your loved one by speaking with a staff member from Social 
Services or Recreation. 
 
Please continue to stay safe and remember to wear your mask! 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon!  

http://www.midwaynursinghome.com/

